Meeting of the Sadsbury Township Planning Commission

November 15, 2023

A meeting of the Sadsbury Township Planning Commission was held on Wednesday, November 15,
2023 at 7:00 PM in the Sadsbury Township Municipal Building.

Present: Mr. John Lymberis, Ms. Amanda Stewart, Mr. Clark Faggioli, Mr. Simon Jessey, Mr. Ron
Zanoni, and Ms. Michelle Falcone.

Absent: Mr. Jeremy Alcorn, Supervisor Liaison Mr. John Moore.

Mr. Lymberis called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM, followed by a moment of silence and the Pledge
of Allegiance.

Mr. Faggioli made a motion, seconded by Ms. Stewart, to approve and adopt the minutes of the
previous meeting. With no amendments or questions, the motion passed unanimously.

Speed Limit Signs in Sadsbury Park

The Planning Commission was unable to provide any assistance with identifying places to put
speed limit signs because

e Members are not engineers and are not familiar with the legal requirements for sign
placement

¢ No members of the public from Sadsbury Park appeared at the meeting to offer their
views

Township Noise Ordinance Discussion

The Commission discussed the noise ordinance and identified two competing issues:

1. The need for the ordinance to be simplified so that it could be enforced by Township
officials without needing to bring in paid consultants.

2. The need to protect the Township from any legal jeopardy arising from any ambiguity in
the ordinance.

Ron Zanoni has offered to look into the matter and come up with some recommendations.



Announcements, Correspondence and Public Comment

Mr. Jessey announced that three new members were appointed to the Sadsbury Township
Review Committee (STORC). Mr. Jessey announced that the Township had agreed to try to
make a WiFi printer available to the Commission. Mr. Lymberis stated a street light had been
replaced that had been knocked over. Mr. Lymberis was interviewed by Mainline Today about
Sadsburyville.

With there being no further announcements or public comment, Ms. Stewart made a motion,
seconded by M. Zanoni, to adjourn the meeting at 8:15 PM. With there being no further
questions, the motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted by Simon Jessey.



